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P7  CLUSTER CAMP – LOCKERBIE MANOR 24TH APRIL – 28th APRIL 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you for sending in your payments for camp.  Full payment is due by 3rd March 2023.  If you are 
experiencing difficulties with payments please contact the school office. 
 
There will be an information evening about Manor Adventure for parents and pupils from St Mary’s on: 
 

Thursday 2nd March at 7.00pm in St Mary’s RC Primary School gym hall 
 
Please indicate how many people will attend this meeting by returning the tear off slip below.   
In the meantime you can find out more about Lockerbie Manor at www.manoradventure.com  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

P7  CLUSTER CAMP – LOCKERBIE MANOR  - MEETING FOR PARENTS AND PUPILS 
 

Thursday 2nd March at 7.00pm in St Mary’s RC Primary School gym hall 
 
Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Number of people attending the above meeting…………………………………………………………….. 
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